Vision Document: Shaping Our Future

This weekend marks a key milestone in the Steward of the Gospel process as the Vision Document: Shaping Our Future is published. Bishop Alan has recorded a video message to all parishioners that can be viewed on the Diocese’s website by clicking on the News button.  http://www.dioceseofbrentwood.net/  Please take time to watch and listen to this message in the coming days. In the News section you will also find a link to the Vision Document: Shaping Our Future. 
The Vision Document: Shaping Our Future is designed as an online resource in line with our early commitment to making better use of technology and it has links through to other websites and documents. Viewing the document on line enables it be read in large print and some people have access to read aloud functions. Wherever possible we would urge you to read the document online but in the parish we have hard copies of the booklets for those who cannot access the online version. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a result of the restructuring, as a parish we will begin to form new partnerships and work more closely with our neighbouring parishes in Collier Row, Gidea Park and Harold Hill.


